

CIPFA IN THE MIDLANDS REGIONAL COUNCIL

5th SEPTEMBER 2018 - ACTION NOTES

In attendance

Andy M, Tony C, Mason B, Alison B, Amie H, Paul H, Alison J, Martin R, Chris B, Colin S, Nick H, Owen C, Emma C.

Networks and comms

KW to contact Sean Pearce re: contacts list

Tony to progress Notts and Lincs

Chris Blundell – SCDT

Paul Hector to contact John Bloomer about police networks

CIPFA Conference 2019

TC - Request for volunteers for organising committee

Events

Touch base with Alastair in mid-October to feedback on the retired event with Penna

TC – leading on Michael Page event on agency workers (all supportive of this event)

CB – leading on event with BDO regarding Commercialisation and income generation (1 Nov)

Annual Seminar – possibly have a dinner in the evening of the AGM in 2019

Autumn Forum – KW to draft agenda with Tony

ALL – who would like to go to autumn forum (Martin R, Chris B, Paul H)

Question Time – Alison and Matt to circulate some ideas to take forward (possible ideas Reserves, Financial Resilience)

CATS – idea to put to Matt D – technology and financial resilience in an audit context – Ask Clare to set up a con call for – Nick, Matt, Ann and Gurpreet (poss. Colin)

Development Plan

Set up a call for Andy, Tony, Paul H to take this forward (incorporate into plan quick wins from other regions) Alastair – focus on students and CPD as well as measurable outputs

Regional awards

Ask Clare – meeting for regional award discussion re: CIM games

Chase Colin about linked in CIM page

Things to consider

How to tap into retired members

Penna is doing a breakfast meeting for retired members – could they do one in the midlands – speak to Alastair Barr in Mid Oct.